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TO:                  The Cranbury Press, Trenton Times & Home News Tribune 
  
FROM:                        Kathleen R. Cunningham, Clerk 
  
DATE:             June 26, 2006 
  
RE:                  Township Meeting Scheduled for June 26, 2006 
            
            The regular meeting of the Township Committee of the Township of Cranbury has been 
cancelled this evening, due to a lack of a quorum. 
  
            There will be a Special Meeting on Tuesday, June 27, 2006 at 7:00 a.m.  to review three 
applications for 2006-2007 Liquor Licenses.  Action May Be Taken. 
  
Cc:  Township Committee 
        Thomas C. Witt, Administrator 
  
  
  
 


